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Announcement of Roundtable meetings on REMIT implementation 
 
 

 

Ljubljana, 11 January 2016 
 
 
 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the Agency’s REMIT implementation roundtables 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In connection with the implementation of Regulation (EU) No 1227/2011 (REMIT) and 

Commission Implementing Regulation (EU) No 1348/2014, the Agency for the Cooperation 

of Energy Regulators will organise roundtable meetings with interested stakeholders on 

REMIT implementation during 2016.  

The purpose of the roundtables is to listen to the views of, and obtain information from, 

interested stakeholders and invite attendees to comment on selected questions on data 

collection and other compliance issues under REMIT and its Commission implementing 

regulation, whenever further consideration would be useful.  

The roundtable meetings will be arranged separately for the following stakeholder groups 

and/or sub-groups thereof: 

- organised market places, trade reporting systems, trade matching systems or other 

persons professionally arranging transactions; 

- associations of market participants. 

Further roundtables for additional stakeholder groups will be considered as and when needed. 

The previous roundtable for reporting parties will, however, be transferred into a user group of 

Registered Reporting Mechanisms.  

The roundtables will be held in Ljubljana. In order to decide on the exact organisation of the 

roundtables and their dates, stakeholders are invited to register their interest to participate in 

the roundtables by 12.00 noon, Central European Time on 25 January 2016, i.e. two weeks 

after publication of this Open Letter on the Agency’s website, by sending their application to 

the following mailbox: remit.roundtable@acer.europa.eu. Applications received after this 

deadline may not be considered. 

The roundtable meetings can accommodate a limited number of participants. In the interest of 

admitting as many interested parties as possible, and representing a wide variety of 

stakeholders, only one participant per organisation is normally permitted at the roundtable. 
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Further information about the dates, draft agendas and more details will be sent to registered 

participants in due course well in advance of the relevant roundtable meeting. 

                                                                                                    Yours Faithfully, 

            signed 

Volker Zuleger 

Head of the Market Monitoring Department 

 
 


